/ LAZER

WZZR-FM 927

August 26th, 1989

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 6621Z

Dear Carl,

The information you have provided in your letter confirmms you did receive WZZR 92.7
June 231d, 1989. We have received one other ocut of state report since going from

3 kW to 50 kW late last year, that one was a few weeks agc from Columbia, Missouri.
On that same day I managed to pick up SUNNY 95 (WSNY 94.7) from Columbus, Ohio and
also Z-95 (WYTZ 94.7) Chicago.

The farthest skip of a stations signal I am familiar with (I'm sure there are many
others) happened a few years ago at a 1 ki AM on 1340 I worked at in Pennsylvania.
We received a letter with a description of our format, songs, and slogans from

a man in Australia.
Thanks for the letter. Your last one, as you mentioned, must have gotten lost or been

misdirected.

Sincerely,

foeo (Toffos-

Aaron J.” Taffera
Operations Assistant
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